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This letter forwards security-related sensitive information,
Security-Related Information Notice

Attn: Document Control Desk
Mirela Gavrilas, Director
Division of Security Operations
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

November 15, 2021 
GLE-2021-0062

Subject: (U) Global Laser Enrichment and Vendors Monthly Reporting Logs (As   
required by the associated Standard Practice Procedures Plan (SPPP) for the protection of 
classified matter. 

Dear Sir/,Ma'am,

Attached are copies of the Global Laser Enrichment (GLE) program monthly reporting logs. 
There were three reportable and one reiterated near miss event during this period. These 
reporting logs cover the GLE security activity from 15 October  to 15 November 2021. 

The enclosure contains security-related sensitive information which is to be withheld from public 
disclosure in accordance with 10CFR 2.390 and the instructions in RIS 2005-31.

Please contact GLE security at (910) 819-4390 or 7447 for any questions or concerns. 

Respectfully,

Deputy Facility Security Officer



 

Global Laser Enrichment 
Docket No. 70-7033 
SNM-7006

 Enclosures:

1. NRC Monthly Reporting Log

P.C. Jenny (GLE)
Pitts (Sr. Fuel Facility Inspector Region II)L.

      J.K. Everly (NRC NSIR)
cc: M. Bartlett ( NRC NMSS)
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